
 

 

 
     

 
                             

            
 

                                         
                        

 
                                    

 
                                           
              

 
   

   
           
   

           
              

 

To: ' 
Cc: King, Stephen; Plain, Stewart; Lattimore, Ralph; ' 
Subject: Request for feedback: Competitive Neutrality - Australian Business Growth Fund Draft Report 

Olding, Marianna 

From: Hyde, Matthew
Sent: Friday, 2 July 2021 12:37 PM 

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive] 
Attachments: Australian Business Growth Fund Draft Report July 2021.docx 

OFFICIAL:Sensitive 

Good afternoon Anthony 

Please find attached a confidential draft of the AGCNCO’s investigation into the competitive neutrality complaint 
concerning the Australian Business Growth Fund. 

We would be grateful if you would review the document and alert us to any factual inaccuracies you find. Please feel 
free to contact me if there are issues you wish to discuss. 

For your information, we have also provided a version to the complainant, APRA and the Treasury for feedback. 

We request that any feedback is provided by COB Friday 16 July in order to incorporate it in the final report, which 
will then be published on our website. 

Kind regards, 
Matthew Hyde 
Australian Government Competitive Neutrality Complaints Office 
Productivity Commission 
4 National Circuit, Barton ACT 2600 
ph. | mob. | | www.pc.gov.au 
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